### **Come Join Us!**

## **Feral Hog Meeting**

## February 8 6-8 p.m.



# Elgin Administration Building Auditorium at 1002 N. Avenue C in Elgin

Learn about the feral hog situation in central Texas, what is being done, and what individual landowners can do to rid their properties of feral hogs. Everyone is invited to attend and ask questions or get answers to your personal issues regarding them.

Two expert speakers, Mark A. Tyson and Nick Domak, will speak about the feral hog situation, how to control and best deal with it in both the rural and urban settings. Both of these speakers will answer questions from the public in regards to your own issues with feral hogs on your property and how to humanely deal with trapping them.

### Mark A. Tyson

Extension Associate
Wildlife and Fisheries Sciences Extension Unit
Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Services
B.S. in Natural Resource Management, Sul Ross
State University
M.S. in Wildlife Aquatic and Wildlands Science an

M.S. in Wildlife, Aquatic and Wildlands Science and Management from Texas Tech University

Feral hog education, and providing technical assistance to landowners and land managers wishing to control feral hogs on their property. He is currently working with a 26 county area of south/southeastern Texas to reduce the impacts of feral hogs by using best management practices.

#### **Nick Domak**

Environmental Scientist and grassroots organizer B.S. from Texas A&M University, Agriculture Development

M.S. Rangeland Ecology and Watershed Management from the University of Wyoming

His research and publications have detailed the integrated management approach utilized to mitigate nonpoint source pollution in the North Platte River Valley of eastern Wyoming. He is currently the Plum Creek Watershed Coordinator in Lockhart where he has focused on community organization and other entities to buy-in to encourge implementation of a protection plan and deal with out-of-control feral hog populations. He works with local landowners, government officials and businesses to develop Task Force programs.

For any questions, contact Jeanette Shelby at her office at 512-281-3412. This information is brought to you by the Cedar Hills Subdivision HOA.